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  Sabbath, February 5, 2011 
 

The Church at Study (9:30-10:25 a.m.) 
Lesson Study “Good Thinking”  Classes 
 
 Outreach (10:30-10:45 a.m.) 
 

 Worship in Song and Praise (10:50-11:00 a.m.) 
 
 The Church at Worship (11:00 a.m.) 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

See worship service insert 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

* Denotes congregation standing to sing 
 

 
Elder in Charge: Brad Merrills   Deacon in Charge: John Bartolo  
 Organist: Dorothy Moll  

 

Pastor: Darryl Bentley  Phone: (989) 948-3531 
 pastorbentley@gmail.com 
Tri-City SDA School  Phone:  (989) 790-2508 
Principal:  Connie Hickman  Phone:  (989) 791-4797 

 Welcome to Worship Today   
“Turn away from evil and do good, and you will receive eternal 
life.  The Lord loves justice; He will not abandon His faithful 
people.  They will be preserved and live forever.  But the wicked 
and their children will be cut off.” Psalm 37:27, The Clear Word 
 

 Events This Week 

 
Today Fellowship Meal Following Worship 
 Vespers 5:00 pm with the Taits 
 Sunset 5:53 pm 
 
Monday Community Services 9-3 pm 
 Women’s Ministry 6:30 pm 
 Tri-City School Board 7 pm 
   
Tuesday Prayer Meeting 7:00 pm 
 
Wednesday Choir Rehearsal 6:30 pm  
 Bulletin Material Submit to Mary Bukowiec 

by 8 pm at gidgeeballs@localnet.com. 
 
Friday Sunset 6:01 pm 
 Prayer Group at Faith Gray’s 7 pm 
 
Sabbath Speaker – Pastor Bentley - communion   
 Offering – Adventist Television Ministries 
 Early Teen Shut-in Ministry 10-noon 
  
    

    Future Worship Services and Events 
 
Feb 13 Wellness Day Midland Mall 12-6 pm 
 Chubby Hubby Dinner 5 pm 
Feb 15 Pathfinders/Adventurers 4:30-6 pm 
Feb 19  Marcus Peters 
Feb 20 Church Board Meeting 6:00 pm 
Feb 23 Plant-Based Cooking Class 5:30 pm 
Feb 26 Pastor Bentley 
 Area Children’s Music Festival 7 pm 
Feb 27 Church Business Meeting 6:00 pm 

 



Announcements 
 
Hymn Announcement:  All hymns in today’s service are 
chosen from hymns the Millerite Adventists loved and sang as 
they looked forward to Jesus’ coming in l844, with the exception 
of “We Have This Hope”   
 
"LOVE ONE ANOTHER" will be the theme of this Monday's 
Women's Ministry meeting!  All ladies are most welcome!  We'll 
begin with lovely refreshments including chocolate covered 
strawberries!  Our Special Guest Speaker, Faith Fowler, will bless 
us with LOVE NOTES.  Please plan on joining us in the Activity 
Center at 6:30 p.m. and bring a friend!  She'll be glad you did! 
 

Wellness Day at the Midland Mall is the primary 
advertising tool for our winter Plant-Based Cooking Class.  If you 
would be willing to assist at our booth, giving out samples and 
dialoguing with people who stop by the booth about the benefits 
of a healthy lifestyle please see Norman or Dorothy. Volunteers 
are needed for two hour shifts between noon and 6 p.m.  

 

Would you like to help the children in Haiti?  Our Earliteen Class 
is inviting you to help them raise funds for EDEN GARDEN 
ORPHANAGE, Haiti by donating money for the cause.  Please 
mark your tithe envelope "Eden Garden Orphanage" when you 
donate.  We will be collecting funds throughout this quarter and 
will be sending the total donations after March 26th to the 
orphanage.  Thank you for helping us to help the children in 
Haiti.  If you have any questions please contact Ginger Bentley 
 

A Secret Sisters RESOURCE BOX has been placed in the 
Library to assist those who may need stationary and small gifts 
for their Secret Sister. Please note: these are exclusively for you 
to GIVE to your Sis.  Limit 2 per month, please.  If anyone has 
new or gently used stationary or gifts to donate, they are 
encouraged to place them in the box.  To remain anonymous, 
brown bags are provided to "hide" your selection, or you may 
choose to slip it into your pocket or purse.  Women's Ministry is 
still taking names to sign up for Secret Sisterhood!  Contact Mary 
Anne Walker or Gail Mallory. 
 

Chubby Hubby: Friends I hope you have marked your 
calendars for the 3rd annual Chubby Hubby.  We have a very 
tasty menu planned for our ladies and we hope you will all make 
plans to come out and enjoy this special event.  Supper will be 

served at 5 p.m. on February 13th here at the church.  Men we 
need you to be at the church no later than 2 p.m. please.  All are 
invited to come.  Please see Tony Khalil to sign up today. 

 
Church Board Meeting: The next board meeting is scheduled 
for Sunday, February 20th.  All agenda items should be sent to 
Anne Ratcliff or Pastor Bentley by Wednesday the 16th.  All 
board members are encouraged to please come out and represent 
their department.  Many voices help us have the best 
perspectives available.  Thank you for planning now to be 
present. 
 
A Church Business Meeting is being called for Sunday, 
February 27 at 6 p.m. to provide an update on church 
improvement projects voted at our last meeting and to consider a 
recommendation from the Church Board related to certain of the 
bequest projects.  All church members are encouraged to attend 
and participate 
 

WELLNESS WORKS Training Event sponsored by the 
Michigan Conference Health Ministries Department.  If you are 
interested in health outreach, please plan on attending this 
special Sunday workshop on March 13.  It will be a day of 
inspiration, practical instruction, fun, and motivation for anyone 
interested in health evangelism.  Contact Sheri Christie at 
schristie@misda.org or call 517-316-1527 for details and to 
register. The event is free.  Lunch will be available for $5.   
 
GROWING IN GOD'S BEAUTY is the title of the 2011 
Women's Ministries Retreats held the first 3 weekends of April at 
Camp Au Sable.  Our speaker this year is Jennifer Schwirzer,  
a Mental Health Counselor, author and lover of God.  Please see 
Bulletin Board for more info and registration forms.  PLEASE 
NOTE:  If you would like assistance or full sponsorship to attend, 
please make your request in written form (or email) to Mary 
Anne Walker.  Our Midland WM is suggesting that we attend the 
first weekend for bonding & carpooling advantages. 
  

Radio/TV Log 

 
Sunday 1:30 pm It Is Written, TBN (Trinity Broadcasting) 
Tuesday 7:30 a.m. It Is Written, Ch. 69 (Court TV) 
 
 


